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28th August 2017 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
All the students of SODL are hereby informed that their Marksheets of 2017, 

(UG/PG courses), are available in the headoffice of SODL, Jamia Hamdard.   

 

This is also inform that they may collect their marksheets and those students who 

wish to apply for re-evaluation, may apply for the same till 15th September 2017. 

After this due date no application for re-evaluation will be accepted for all the 

classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

(Prof. Rocket Ibrahim) 

Sr. consultant, SODL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


